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Are you a healthcare provider? Do you provide treatment
to people with disordered eating or substance use?

We want to hear about your experiences providing care!

Researchers at the University of New Brunswick are looking for healthcare providers
to take part in a study on their experiences and perspectives related to treatment
for people with disordered eating and substance use. Please consider participating if
you are:

 Ahealthcare provider of any type (e.g., counsellor, psychologist, psychiatrist,
social worker, dietitian, or any other type of healthcare professional)

e Work in Canada, and

 Have provided treatment for disordered substance use and/or disordered
eating.

You will first complete an online survey. Then, you may be asked to take partin a
B0-minute online focus group. If you participate in the focus group, a $20 charitable
donation will be made on your behalf.

To learn more about the study and indicate your willingness to participate, please
complete this short survey:

https://unbfpsyc.cal.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cNOQhYLB2coE4mO

Contact meal@unb.ca for more information.




